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Problem/Opportunity 
Statement

PJM EMS MODEL UPDATES AND QUALITY ASSURANCE MANUAL 
DOCUMENTATION

PROBLEM / OPPORTUNITY STATEMENT 
PJM is retiring the PJM Compliance Bulletin that describes the process PJM members are to use to notify 

PJM of any change in the status of PJM Member Bulk Electric System (BES) elements as a result of the 

application of the NERC-approved BES definition; this process is currently covered in Manual 3A. The 

target retirement is scheduled for early March 2024. PJM will need to revise Manual 3A to remove the 

PJM Compliance Bulletin obsolete reference and align NERC-approved BES equipment related 

definitions. 

PJM Manuals have been identified as having specific references requiring revisions:

 ▪ Manual-3A Energy Management Systems (EMS) Model Updates and Quality Assurance (QA)
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